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On September 14, 2023, BLB&G Senior Counsel Catherine van Kampen will serve as the moderator for the NJSBA
CLE webinar “What Lawyers Need to Know to Combat Antisemitism.” Along with esteemed presenters, Catherine
will guide attendees in exploring the following topics:

e Understanding Historical Antisemitism and the Rise of Modern-Day Antisemitism
¢ The Rise of Modern-Day Antisemitism

e Using Public Policy to Address Antisemitism

e Solutions for Combating Antisemitism: Hate Crime and Hate Incident Reporting

e Being an Ally to the Jewish Community: What Lawyers Can and Should Do

Attorneys at all stages of their practice are highly encouraged to attend and engage with this critically important
subject matter. The webinar is a Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion CLE with credits eligible for New Jersey, New York,
and Pennsylvania.

Catherine is the NJSBA’s Chair of the International Law and Organizations Committee, where she strives to help
attorneys broaden their horizons within international law and continues to champion underserved communities,
particularly regarding the advancement of the legal rights and interests of women around the world.
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